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April 21, 2020
Dear Parent,

Our commitment to keeping the young people we serve safe is always our number one priority.
Following the Coronavirus disease (COVID-19) outbreak, it’s important that you know the Boys
& Girls Clubs of East County is doing everything possible to keep your child, our staff and
volunteers protected from its spread.

Because the safety of young people, our staff and volunteers is always our top priority,
Boys & Girls Clubs of East County will remain CLOSED until further notice.

We will continue to closely monitor reports from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
(CDC) and our local health department for all updated information.

We thank you for your understanding and are hopeful that we will be able to safely open our
doors to your children again very soon.

Should you have any questions or concerns about this or any other matter, please do not hesitate
to contact me directly. Our commitment to you and your children is unwavering,.

Sincerely,
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Brandie Warren

Director of Operations, Boys & Girls Clubs of East County
Brandie(@bgcec.org

619-440-1600 x303



